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HEALTHY SNACK FOR RECEPTION to YEAR 6 CHILDREN 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

From September 2021, we have been informed that the Government funded Free Fruit 

Scheme is being suspended and so the children in Reception, year 1 & Year 2 will no longer 

receive a free piece of fruit for their morning snack.  We hope this may be reinstated later in 

the year and will let you know if that happens. 

All children from Reception to Year 6 will therefore, need to bring into school a piece of fruit 

for their morning break. Grapes will be allowed, but must be cut in half. 

Nursery children are provided with a snack by school each day and this will continue. 

NO OTHER SNACKS WILL BE ALLOWED. 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 children will continue to receive free milk every day as this is 

provided by Winsford Town Council. 

Please remember that children should only have water in water bottles unless they are on a 

medical continence plan that has been shared with school 

Thank you for your support with this matter. 

Kindest regards, 

 

Sarah Tomlinson 

Headteacher 
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